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Visit by Ambassador Okada to St. Christopher and Nevis 

 

On September 19, His Excellency Mitsuhiko Okada, Ambassador of Japan, visited Saint 

Christopher and Nevis to attend its 35th Anniversary of Independence. 

During the visit, Ambassador Mitsuhiko Okada and Dr. the Honourable Timothy Harris, Prime 

Minister of Saint Christopher and Nevis, held a meeting to exchange views on areas of mutual 

interest such as climate change and to discuss ways to further strengthen bilateral relations. 

 

 

 

 

 


